
APPENDIX D 

 

 

 

Georgia Vocational Rehabilitation Agency (GVRA) requires that its 

contractors/service providers make every reasonable effort to ensure the safety 

of the individuals served through its programs. 

 
To report an incident or situation that you feel may lead to serious injury or death 

to a GVRA client or participant, please contact Provider Management at: 

 

Email:providermanagement@gvs.ga.gov 
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